
I am writing about the proposal to destroy the wild horses in Theodore Roosevelt National Park. Please 

do whatever is needed to prevent the NPS from killing the historic and amazing wild horses that live 

there. I have visited TRNP many times and seen the horses that live there along with the Bison and other 

reintroduced animals. If it is natural for Bison that had to be brought back to the park to live there, then 

it is natural for horses to live there, since horses are here naturally. I would be disgusted forever if the 

NPS kills these animals and I would not come to North Dakota to visit the park again.  

These animals are not livestock and should be classified as wildlife instead. These are a wildlife treasure, 

not livestock to be exterminated.  


